
Mentoring for Leadership     November 2020 

Guide Sheet 

 

Hello Indiana!  Thank you to every Auxiliary Chairman who took the time to 

report for this program in October.  The thoughts, ideas, and suggestions 

you have put into this program is awesome!   

 

Don’t forget, now you have the hard job of keeping track of everything your 

Auxiliary does between September 30, 2020, and March 31, 2020 for all 

your reports for the next cycle.  Get a spreadsheet, a notebook, or 

whatever you need to make sure you get everything saved.  Your Auxiliary 

does such hard work-why not make it shine and brag on yourselves!! 

As always, use the tools already in front of you to build yourself as a 

mentor or to build a mentoring program: 

1. National Bylaws (make sure to order your new one when it becomes 

available from the VFW store) 

2. Building on the Auxiliary Foundation workbook 

3. Past experiences…what worked?  What didn’t?  What can you do to 

make things better? 

 

Loyally, 

Kasey Osborn, Department Mentoring Chair 

410 E Dustman Rd 

Bluffton, IN 46714 

(260) 273-9571 or osborn.kassandra@gmail.com 

 


